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Abstract 
Dear Julian, 

Thank you for inviting us to comment on this modification proposal.   

RWE npower welcome any initiative that looks to embrace new technologies. Modification 
proposal 0033 is an example of an industry participant looking to improve the Code to facilitate 
the implementation of a new process that will improve service to the industry by the application 
of new technology.  

Though RWE npower would like to see greater adoption of these initiatives we certainly support 
the implementation of this proposal. 

Should you have any queries with regard to this response we would be happy to discuss the issue 
further. 

 

 


